Parish Notices
Third Sunday of Lent 7 2 2021
1. We continue with the Online Schedule for the week ahead.
2. Thanks to all who contribute to the 3 Collections using the Donate Button on the Parish Website,
or the Postbox at the Parish Office at St Kevin’s.
All your Donations are much appreciated.
3. During Lent our 2 churches will be open for private prayer each Friday from 11 am to 1 pm.
4. Archbishop Dermot Farrell has written a note to remind us and to clarify certain matters regarding the predicament we are in because churches are closed for public worship.

· The Sacrament of Baptism can only be celebrated in case of emergency, i.e., in danger of death.

· Arrangements for the celebration of First Holy Communion and Confirmation should not be made until Government, HSE and Diocesan Guidelines indicate that it is safe to do so.

· Under current restrictions all religious services continue to take place Online only.

· Churches may open for private prayer only.
Devotions such as Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament, Rosary, Stations of the Cross, can take place in closed churches Online only.
All these measures are in place for the common good and to help solidarity between parishes so that together we can overcome the threat of Coronavirus in the community.

5. Please keep in touch with the Parish using the

Parish Website, Facebook Page and Twitter.
Slán go fóill.
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